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Introduction

Welcome to Villa F.C. 2nd bi-monthly newsletter.

Our newsletter will keep you informed of all the

major news in the club. For regular updates on

fixtures, results and other news go to our

website on http://www.villafc.yourclub.ie/ or

why not follow up on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/THEVILLAFC

We have also recently launched on Twitter, so

why not follow us on @VillaFC1953.
Fund Raising Activities

We would like to thank

everyone for supporting

the recent FAI Super Draw

(see Club Section Results

below) and those who took

part in our Quiz Night

Junior Football News

Congratulations to Dylan

McGuire who represented

Munster in the Inter-

Provincials recently.

Five players made the Youths

Development Squad –

Craig Dunphy, Dylan Walsh,

Dylan McGuire, Keith

O'Loughlin, Robert Ryan

Under 15 International

Squad

Our own Lee O’ Connor

has made the final squad

of 18 who will travel to

Poland this month for two

matches.

RESPECT

Players, coaches

and supporters are

reminded of the

Club Code of

Conduct - Respect

match officials and

opposition players

and coaches

Jason Goldsmith made the standby squad also.

Well done to both players on a fantastic

achievement.

FAI Super Draw Results

2 Premium tickets

Republic of Ireland v USA

- Brendan Connolly

- Colm Halpin

- Noel Crowley

- Brian Walsh

Place on FAI Summer Camp 

in 2015                 

- Emma Smith Hegarty

- John Dunphy

Family Pass to National 

Aquatic Centre

- Eoin Morrissey
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Website Updates

We have recently added a

Match Reports section to

our website

www.villafc.yourclub.ie

You can also view a teams

League Table by clicking on

the appropriate Team under

the “Teams” menu.

Academy News

The academy is back in full swing now, with 6

groups from age 5 to 10 in Newtown each

Saturday. We have also have a series of games

for the older groups against Ferrybank & Piltown,

and more planned before Christmas.

We would also like to thank our new coaches

and would extend an invitation to any parents

who would like to assist on Saturdays.

Academy is for 5-10 year olds Sat Mornings 9:30

– 10:45 Contact: 087-2636885

Many thanks to Maurice

Hennessy Cleaning Services

for their recent generous

sponsorship.

4th Division League Winners – Reunion. 

Our 1994 4th Division League winners had a reunion

in late October. It was a great get together  with many

old stories and memories shared.

Clothes Collection

We are having an old clothes 

collection fundraiser in Nov

– so drop your old clean 

clothes to the club house on 

Nov 8th or Nov 15th.


